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	To:
	Brad Booth
	COBO President brbooth@microsoft.com  

	
	Jeffery Maki
	COBO Vice-president, DCN WG Chair jmaki@juniper.net

	
	Mark Nowell
	COBO Secretary        mnowell@cisco.com 

	
	Hugues Tournier 
	Coherent WG Chair   htournie@ciena.com 

	
	
	

	CC:
	Konstantinos Karachalios
	Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors
sasecretary@ieee.org 

	
	Paul Nikolich
	Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC
p.nikolich@ieee.org

	
	Adam Healey
	Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
adam.healey@broadcom.com

	
	Pete Anslow
	Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
panslow@ciena.com

	
	Mark Nowell
	Chair, IEEE P802.3cd Task Force 
mnowell@cisco.com 
	

	
	John D’Ambrosia
	
	



	Chair, Beyond 10 km Optical PHYs for 50 Gb/s, 200 Gb/s, and 400 Gb/s Ethernet Study Group jdambrosia@ieee.org 


	
	
	

	From:
	David Law
	Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
dlaw@hpe.com

	
	
	

	Subject:
	Liaison letter to OIF 

	Approval:
	Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Orlando, FL, Nov 9, 2017



Dear Mr. Booth and members of COBO,

Thank you for your liaison letter providing the status of the progress of the COBO specification and for providing us with a copy of the latest draft of the specification.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to hearing further updates on your progress.

Sincerely,
David Law
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group




